
Getting things done – Ancrum Drive
lock-ups – an update #dundeewestend

Back in January, before the COVID-19 health emergency lockdown, on behalf of
residents, I asked Hillcrest Enterprises as factors if it would consider
improving the road surface around the lock-ups in Ancrum Drive as it was very
potholed and muddy at the lock-ups.

Hillcrest’s Housing Manager (Operations) had advised that “… the cost of
tarmac would be prohibitive but we can of course look at some practical
repairs and maintenance.”    It was originally hoped to undertake this in the
spring but the health emergency prevented this but it has now proved possible
to improve the surface as the “after” photos now show.

I am grateful to Hillcrest for undertaking this as the road surface is much
improved.
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